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To:  all Parents/Carers 
 
 

3 December 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Due to the current situation, and in line with the local junior school, students will be unable to swap 
Christmas cards and presents in school this year. 
 
This is not a decision that we have taken lightly but we need to continue to limit opportunities for 
items to be brought into the school environment so that our working environment is as safe as 
possible. 
 
We have looked at strategies for quarantining cards and gifts for 72 hours, however it is not 
logistically possible. 
 
I thank you in advance for your understanding and support in this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Ms R Ricketts 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


